Beyond Our Doors

Westgate Mennonite Collegiate invites applications for a near half-time term teaching position commencing September 4, 2018. Teaching areas include Grade 6 Math, Grade 6 French and Grade 12 English Language Arts. Cover letter and resume can be sent to Bob Hummelt at bhummelt@westgatemennonite.org by August 7, 2018.

Canadian Mennonite University News... Notes....

Volunteers needed at CommonWord Bookstore and Resource Centre at CMU. We're looking for individuals who enjoy customer interaction in a retail/resourcing environment and who would like to join our team one afternoon/week this fall and winter. Please email info@commonword.ca for more information.

Get fit and active this summer at CMU Blazers Summer Sports Camps 2018!

- Aug. 7-9: Junior (grades 4-7) futsal camp
- Aug. 13-17: Youth (grades 8-10) volleyball and basketball camps
- Aug. 20-24: Junior High (grades 6-8) volleyball and basketball camps For more details visit cmu.ca/sportscamps, phone 204.487.3300, or email sportscamps@cmu.ca.

CMU's **Spring Blazer Magazine**, focusing on the theme of research and inquiry, can now be viewed online at cmu.ca/blazer.

Caring for our community:

Please note: Home Street Mennonite Church is a scent-free facility. Due to health difficulties, we ask that individuals refrain from wearing strong scents or from using such products within the building. This can include perfume, after-shave lotion, and hand cream, for example. Thank you for your participation in reducing the problems caused by strong scents.

Home Street Mennonite Church 318 Home Street, Winnipeg MB R3G 1X4, Treaty 1 Territory

Ministers: The Entire Congregation
Intentional Interim Pastor: Melissa Miller, 204-698-1513
melissa.miller@hsmc.ca
Pastor of Faith Formation: Judith Friesen Epp,
judith.friesenepp@hsmc.ca, 204-783-1721
Office Administrator: Cindy Paetkau
administrator@hsmc.ca, 204-783-1721
Website: www.hsmc.ca



Home Street Mennonite Church July 15, 2018 Welcome to Worship

Gathering

Welcome & announcements

Call to worship – Inspired by Psalm 63:1-2 & Isaiah 55:1-3 Only the hungry search for bread.

Only the thirsty look for water.

This is a place for those who are hungry and thirsty in spirit.

Only those who ache for meaning will pursue it. Only those who yearn for a deeper life will seek it. This is a place for those who ache and yearn for something more.

So let us come here today with our hunger and thirst, our unsatisfied longings, our heart-felt yearnings, and let the God of life feed our souls.

Prayer Songs:

We gather together HWB 17
To God be the glory HWB 102

Confession & Assurance

Hearing

Scripture: *Matthew 25:31-40*

This is God's word to the people.

Thanks be to God.

Children's feature

Song: I heard the voice of Jesus say HWB 493

Sermon: Sharing food in a world with hunger

Responding

Song: Beauty for brokenness STS 115

Offering

Prayers of the people & prayers for the world

The Lord's prayer HWB 731

Sending

Song:

Go, my friends, in grace STS 57

Benediction

Worship Participants:

Speaker: Gordon J. **Worship Leader:** Christine E.

Accompanist: Ruth T. Offertory: Wayne G. Children's Time: Angela K. Sound: Grant K.

Scripture Reader: Lindsay S. Greeters: Kathy R. & Peter S.

This Week at Home Street

July	15	10:00 am	Worship Service
	16	7:00 pm	CODA (downstairs)
	18	2:30 pm	Home Plate (downstairs)
	19	8:00-9:30 pm	SA 12 Step Group (downstairs)
	20	7:15-7:45 am	Men's Prayer Group (prayer room)
	20	2:30 pm -9 am	CPT group (downstairs)
	20	5:30-9:00 pm	SDA (upstairs)
	21	9:00am - 5:00 pm	SDA (sanctuary & downstairs)
	21	4:00 pm -9 am	CPT group (downstairs)
July	22	10:00 am	Worship Service

Inside Our Doors

- 1. Pastoral Search Committee Update: The pastoral search committee, comprised of Terry Schellenberg, Buetta Warkentin, Lawrence Klippenstein, Randy Penner and Lindsay Sawatsky, had their first meeting on June 27. Rick Neufeld from Mennonite Church Manitoba was present to review the search process. The first step is to update our Congregational Information Form which will help introduce our congregation to potential candidates. Our goal is to have this form completed by mid-September, after which time we will begin to look at potential candidates. We welcome any interested candidates to contact a member of the committee to discuss the process.
- 2. **Elevenses:** Please call or email Jan Miller, 204 783-2655, millers6@mymts.net if you can bring a snack or dish out ice cream to serve after the service on any Sunday in summer.
- 3. Leadership Council invites your donations to support the eight youth and young adults from Home Street serving as Camps with Meaning staff this summer. We are grateful for their leadership in our camping ministry, and we are, as a congregation, committed to paying weekly honoraria to support them. We still need an additional \$1360 above our budgeted amount. We thank those who have already given and invite your generous support; please mark these extra offerings as "Camp Staff Support."
- 4. **Church Camping on September long weekend:** We've reserved a group camping site at Spruce Woods Provincial Park for August 31 September 2,



and everyone is invited! Come camp for all or part of the weekend, or come join us for a day. It's a wonderful way to enjoy creation together in community. Please let Janet Penner know if you're coming, or if you'd like more information.

5. Summer office hours:

Cindy's regular office hours for summer will be: Tues. –Thurs. 9-noon. Please note that bulletin items will need to be in by Wed. p.m. Melissa will be in the office Tuesdays & Thursdays 9 - noon. Judith will be away from the office June 28 - July 30.

Mennonite Church Manitoba...News....Notes....

Volunteers still needed! We are still in need of kitchen and maintenance volunteers at both camps, as well as camp pastors. Please call 895-CAMP or email camps@mennochurch.mb.ca if you can help out.

Save the date! Saturday, September 29th is the 2018 Ride for Refuge event. Mennonite Church Canada is once again inviting its congregational family to participate in this fun, nationwide bike-a-thon/walk in support of our international Witness ministry. Please visit: https://rideforrefuge.org/charity/mennonitechurchca